
AWARENESS CAMPAIGN FOR BULLYING

As it is a major concern 

seen among the school 

students at present 

days, we are 

conducting an 

awareness class on 

‘Cyber Bullying’ for 

I.P.H.SI.P.H.SI.P.H.SI.P.H.S T.I.M.E.ST.I.M.E.ST.I.M.E.ST.I.M.E.S

RESTRICTED TO GRADE VIII - Since 1986

‘Cyber Bullying’ for 

Parents..

So kindly make it 

mandatory to attend the 

programme.Please Note

Date : 27th October                                                 

2015 (Tuesday)

Time: 6.00pm to 7: 15pm

Venue: Indian Public    

High School


